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Submission written by: Anonymous 

From 28 February 2018, we began accepting submissions on our 2018 commercial passenger 

vehicle review.  

This submission responds to our draft decision published on 21 June 2018.   

Email submission 

 

Hi 

I am a taxi driver for last 25 years, my opinion to reduce Taxi fare reduce up to 10% , so passenger 

will know that fare is reduced in Taxi industry, and they will coming back , instead of Uber, 

 

Anonymous 


